
ENGINEERS COUNTRY FAMILY WEEKEND 2020  

NAGAMBIE 
16, 17 & 18 October 2020       Please put this date in your diary 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
  

 
 
 

Proudly supported by 

 
 

Preliminary Notice:- 
 

This casual family weekend for Regional Engineers, Associates, family and friends is proposed to be held 
in Nagambie and will continue the successful format of previous weekends held throughout country 
Victoria. 

 

The weekend will showcase Nagambie and the surrounding district engineering and historical heritage, 
such as:- Kirwan’s Bridge, Lake Nagambie, Goulburn Weir, Waranga Basin, Whroo Forest and more. The 
weekend will be including dinner on Saturday night plus a Heritage recognition ceremony on Sunday. 

 

An opt-out pre-weekend ‘meet-and-greet’ is available on Friday night. 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

Expressions of Interest are requested 
 

A planning committee are working on the weekend and if the world pandemic is OK, 
We will have our event ready and rarin’ to go.   

Note, that the weekend is open to members & non members of IPWEA/EA & their families 
(children are free).  We are trying to work costs to $200.00pp or less, plus accommodation. 

 
 

However, we need to know if you are interested in attending the Country weekend in October 2020 
 
 
 

Statue of Black Caviar  
on the foreshore of Lake Nagambie. 

“Gilgai Farm” Nagambie the birthplace of Black Caviar 

Kirwans Bridge (310 metres long) opened in 1890 and still 
used today 

Could you please let us know ASAP if you are interested in attending:- 
 

David Eltringham  djelt@bigpond.com             0418 147 482 
Martin Duke  fam_duke@yahoo.com       0458 788 747 

Mary-Anne Duke  fam_duke@yahoo.com       0438 529 573 
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